CITY OF NAPERVILLE MEMORANDUM

DATE: August 22, 2023

TO: City Council

FROM: Mayor Wehrli

SUBJECT: Recommended appointments for Boards and Commissions

There are four current vacancies on the Historic Preservation Commission. As of July 18, 2023, when applications were compiled for review, ten applications had been submitted for the Historic Preservation Commission. Applications continue to be submitted and will be considered as additional vacancies are filled.

In accordance with the process outlined in Section 2-1-2 of the municipal code, I am transmitting the following recommended appointments for various boards and commissions for consideration at the September 5 City Council meeting:

Historic Preservation Commission

Paul Deffenbaugh

First Term: 09/05/2023 - 5/30/26

Patricia Obrien

First Term: 09/05/2023 - 5/30/26